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West Bengal
The School for the Blind

Dear Friends and
Supporters,

In the most recent quarterly report from the School for the
Blind, we learn that the School arranged a special Braille
workshop (i.e. form of writing with dots used by the
Blind), so that students and teachers could learn a new
technique with modern equipment, something that will
help them in the future. On another day the School invited
visually able students from other schools in Cooch Behar,
so they could get insight into how the visually impaired go
about studying. “At the same time, our students learnt how
§ . v, to build social connections,” report the
) A= : School’s spokesperson Raj Chhetri.

Greetings from SB Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger
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